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January 13, 1982,

Mr. Stanwood R, Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Massachusetts 01830

Dear Mr, Morss:

This is to verify your monitoring report of December 31, 198l
of WEZG-ES.

In your efforts to receive other stations in the Syracuse area,

be advised that WYRD-AM has changed call letters to WSIV and is

a daytime station, probably owing to your difficulty in receiving.
As you are well aware, the interference from clear channel WGAR
in Cleveland, as you noted, is the main reason for our remaining
a daytimer on this (1220) frequency.

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to
contact me at the address or number below.
Sinc:erely,/6;-:‘—7
David Ross
Operations Director
DR:me
/
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